
 
 

Notice of CANCELLATION 
Town Council Workshop and  
Special Called Meeting of the 
Weaverville Planning Board 

September 19, 2023 
  

 
 
 

This cancellation notice is to inform the public that the regularly scheduled Workshop of 
Weaverville’s Town Council and the Special Called Meeting of the Planning Board, 
both scheduled for Tuesday, September 19, 2023, at 6:00 p.m., have been cancelled. 
 
 
 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
Patrick Fitzsimmons, Mayor 
 

________________________________________ 
Bob Pace, Chairman 
 
Date: Sept. 19, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


